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KZN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION EMBARKS ON 

TRANSPARENT RECRUITMENT DRIVE 

 

KZN MEC for Education, Sipho Hlomuka, announced on Ukhozi FM today, 27 June 2024, that 

the department is actively identifying all vacancies for the educator posts (post level one) with the 

intention of advertising them publicly. This move aims to ensure transparency in the employment 

process and dispel the ongoing allegations of corruption within the department. 

 

'We are committed to transparency and accountability in our recruitment processes,' said the MEC. 

'By advertising these vacancies openly, we hope to demonstrate our dedication to fair and equitable 

employment practices.'  

 

The department remains resolute in its pursuit of excellence in education, and this initiative is a 

significant step towards achieving that goal. 
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